EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS’ ROSTER — May to July 2023

When serving please ensure that you are in the foyer at least 15 Minutes prior to Mass commencing, so that you can process in with the Priest. This also allows other ministers to see that
the role is covered for that Mass and saves confusion and embarrassment of others stepping in. Please sanitise your hands before and after serving. While we are at Level one and only one

minister is needed at mass ( except when choir is singing) please ensure that the Ciborium is taken reverently and placed In the tabernacle first, then collect the paten and challis from the
altar and take them to the credence table for purifying.
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